
Family Time 
Tuesdays

Alderwood is excited to continue with 
Family Time Tuesdays for the 

2022-2023 school year. The first Tuesday of every month will
be a NO HOMEWORK NIGHT!  

We want to help provide families with additional time to spend
together and to be able to plan family-centered activities.

Plan and preparing a meal
together
Play outdoor games or
have a picnic
Read a book together
Take an art class
Go on a nature walk
Have a movie night
Play board games or card
games
Start a new hobby to share
as a family

Here are some fun ideas to
consider:




Family Time Tuesdays for
this school year:

September 6

October 4

November 1

December 6

January 3

February 7

March 7

April 11

May 2



We hope this helps you enjoy some
quality family time together and make

some special memories!




